
We are so proud!

The month of May has been an intense month so far, but we are so proud

of our children.

Year 2 SATs started at the beginning of May and have continued in earnest

this week. They have completed Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling tests;

Maths tests and Reading Comprehension tests.

Year 6 SATs took place this week with GPS, Reading, and three Maths

papers.

Both year groups have seized the opportunity to showcase what they can

do which is all to their credit. We have all heard in the media about

children who are crumbling because of the pressure; however, our children

have shown resilience, perseverance and camaraderie and for that we are

extremely proud.

Furthermore, in support of their peers, the other children in the school

have been mindful when moving around school and accommodating the

quieter atmosphere that the Year 2 and Year 6 children have needed.

Special mentions and “thank you” must go to Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5.
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Reminders:

Outdoor learning, Inspire and Family Lunch:

w/b 15
th

May: Reception Warwick

w/b 22
nd

May: Reception Windsor

Parent Assemblies:

18
th

May: Year 3 Hever

25
th

May: Year 4 Tamworth

School closes for half term (Whit week) 26
th

May.

School will be closed to pupils on 5
th

June 2023 for staff INSET 

day.


